You're invited to a Carolina Foothills
Chamber Ribbon Cutting and Open
House at Mercy Urgent Care Foothills

Location: 140 West Mills Street, Columbus, NC 28722
Date: Monday, June 17, 2019

Time: 3:00pm-4:30pm

The seventh Mercy Urgent Care location will open for patients at 8:00am on

Tuesday, June 18, 2019,



